Dan Valoff

From: Keli Bender [krd.keli@fairpoint.net]
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2009 8:24 AM
To: Dan Valoff

Subject: Knudson Short Plat

Good morning Dan;

This is in regards to the D.Knudson Short Plat SP-08-00049. All conditions setforth in the KRD General Guidelines have
been met, therefore, this short plat has been approved. If you need additional information, please let me know.

Keli

Keli R. Bender

KRD Lands Clerk/RRA

krd keli@elltel. net




